



04 March 2020

Dear Colleagues and SSBMT Members,

In consideration of the growing global concerns about Covid-19 virus spreading, and given the recent travel restrictions by numerous countries, and the non-issuance of tourist/visit visa to Saudi Arabia for certain countries, the SSBMT Board and the Scientific Committee of the 10th Annual Meeting of SSBMT / EBMT Highlights have taken extra precautionary measures to ensure the well-being of our guests and members and decided to postpone the 10th Annual Meeting of SSBMT/ EBMT Highlights which is scheduled on 17-18 April 2020 to be held in combination with the upcoming Saudi Lymphoma/Myeloma meeting that is already scheduled to be held on **02-03 October 2020.**

SSBMT would like to extend gratitude for your understanding and cooperation.

بريد الكتروني: E-mail: ssbmt.office@ngha.med.sa | ssbmt@ngha.med.sa

Thank you.

SSBMT Board



P.O. Box 22490 Riyadh 11426

Direct Line: +966-11-429-4508 | Fax: +966-11-429-4440

Mobile: +966 53 728 8448